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2nd Annual Scholarship 
Opportunity! 

Alcoholic Beverage Control Division (ABCD)- will again award five, one-time, $2,000 
scholarships to high school seniors graduating in 2025 who come up with an original 
design and write a brief paragraph (explaining design) to create posters, T-shirts, 
stickers or decals, coasters, billboards, etc. dedicated to the question:  
 

What does “Alcohol Responsibility Matters” mean to you and your community? 

To qualify, high school seniors are required to be in good academic standing with their 
current institute of learning. If chosen, the funds will then be deposited with their 

school/apprentice program/certificate institute of higher education of choice. 
 

Montana's Alcoholic Beverage Control Division (ABCD) is a member of the National Alcohol Beverage Control Association (NABCA) and 
received an alcohol education award from this organization. NABCA’s mission is to support member jurisdictions in their efforts to protect 
public health and safety and ensure responsible and efficient systems for beverage alcohol distribution and sales. 

 

Who do I contact with questions about Alcohol 
Responsibility Matters Scholarships? 

Contact the Outreach and Education Unit: 

EMAIL: DORABCD-O&E@mt.gov 

OR CALL: Lisa Clayborn at 406-444-6457, Dacia English at 406-444-0728, or Kent 
Haab at 406-444-4307. 

 
 
 

Need more information?  
Visit our website https://responsibilitymatters.mtrevenue.gov/ 
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